
Send this template to clerk@hamilton.ca before Noon on Tuesday, January 14.  

 

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a Municipal 

Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable 

for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a 

time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would 

exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative 

solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

<ADD NAME> 

mailto:clerk@hamilton.ca

